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THE CORPORATION OF THE 

TOWN OF NIAGARA-ON-THE-LAKE 
OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK 

 
WHEREAS, the Official Plan and Zoning amendments have been approved by Council 
for 325 King St.; and  
 
WHEREAS, this is a significant development project for the Town; and 
 
WHEREAS, there were serious concerns raised about parking, stormwater 
management, and other issues; and 
 
WHEREAS, the technical details of development are addressed at the site plan 
approval stage; 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that Council requests the site plan for 325 King St. be 
reported to Council to allow Council to provide comments and input to Staff on the 
information report before it is approved.   


